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EFRA stands in solidarity with the people in Ukraine.

In accordance with the International Olympic Committee recommendations, the EFRA Executive approved the

following decision to be implemented with immediate effect:

No entries from Russian(FAMS)/Belarusian(BELFAMS) National Federations are allowed for participating in

EFRA organised races, until further notice.

No applications from FAMS or BELFAMS for EFRA or Official races will be accepted.

While we still hope for a swift and peaceful resolution to the present situation, we condemn the Russian

invasion of Ukraine and our thoughts are with all those suffering as a result of the events in Ukraine.
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